
BOOK NOW

Gap Year? 
ARE YOU CONSIDERING A

GAP YEAR ADVICE EVENING WEBINAR

All students (and their parents) in Years 11 and Sixth Form from schools across 
the OX14 Learning Partnership are warmly invited to attend this event 

co-hosted by Abingdon School and St Helen and St Katharine.



 THURSDAY 19 JANUARY 2023 6:30-8:00PM

a brief presentation on electing, planning and
managing a Gap Year
a presentation by Callum Russell from
Independent Gap Advice on travelling abroad 
a panel of school leavers who took a Gap Year
will share their individual circumstances and
stories of what they did. 
an opportunity to ask questions to any of the
speakers or panelists.

The webinar will include:

bit.ly/GapYearAdvice2023



http://bit.ly/GapYearAdvice2023
https://independentgapadvice.org/

